
UPCOMING 
EVENTS

29th August Kinder 2024 
Transition 9-3pm 

29th August Book 
Character Parade 9am

30th August Crazy Hair 
Day

31st August Kinder 
Transition Parent 

Meetings

1st September Father’s 
Day Stall + Blokes 

Breakfast

VISION STATEMENT
‘AD ALTA VIRTUTE’ - To the Highest Virtue.  St Lawrence’s Primary School is 

Christ-centred.  Our school aims to create a safe and caring community, fostering 
an educational environment that promotes high levels of learning for all.
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Congratulations - POLDING ATHLETES
On Friday 18th August St.Lawrence’s School had ten students attend the 
Diocesan Athletics Carnival in Dubbo and from that carnival we had four 

students who have been selected in the team to compete at the Polding Athletics 
Carnival. The Polding Athletics carnival will be held in Sydney early next term.
Congratulations to Lilly Hunter, Liam Karavas, Henley Flood and Daley Flood 

on this fantastic achievement.



“We acknowledge the traditional owners of this land and pay respects to the 
elders and deceased members of the Gamilaraay people.”

 

Year 3 - The Week that was………Book Week, a 
Birthday and a Beautiful Baptism.



First Communion Congratulations Fr Francis

The school community would like 
to wish Fr Francis a wonderful 
holiday as enjoys some well earned 
time off in the coming weeks.

Altar Servers:

3rd September ~ Keithah
10th September ~ Jemma
17th September ~ Noah
24th September ~ Jemma

Next Sacrament - Reconciliation 
for children from Year 2 upwards 
who are Baptised will be held on 
16th November.

Kindergarten
Wyatt Hasted-Improved effort with 
sentence writing.
Will Hawkins-Improved effort with his 
bookwork.
Ariana Hayes-Fantastic drawings in 
her literacy book.
Laine Ritchie-Working so much 
harder in reading groups.

Year One
Ellie Giovas-Brilliant work with adding 
and subtracting two digit numbers.
Natasha Maynard-Excellent effort with 
passing and throwing when practising 
Keentan skills. 
Jack Hicks-Great improvement in 
spelling.
Taylor Wilkinson-Great work with 
comprehension questions in reading 
groups.

Year Two
Elsie Row-A wonderful sketch of the 
landscape at Split Rock.
Scarlett Fox-Reverence during Mass.
Aaliyah Milford-Mature and meaningful 
contributions to class discussions.
Alina Stokie-Great memorisation of 
your speech.

Year Three
Callen Wilkin-An improvement in 
handwriting and the presentation of 
your work.
Bronte Leedham-Great work and 
ideas in writing.
Loki Holmesby-For an improvement in 
spelling.  
John Neal-For always being ready to 
listen and learn.

Year Four
Camilla Antaw-For your kind and caring 
heart.
Henley Flood-For working hard on 
angles.
Noah Brouff-For always being keen and 
enthusiastic to share his thoughts in class 
discussions.
Addie Neal-For achieving 100% in a time 
assessment.

Year Five
Corey Rutland- Threadgate-For his 
reverence and maturity during the 
Assumption Mass. 
Kyra Stanton-For approaching each 
day with a smile and positive attitude.
Mahri Mitchell-For being a great friend 
and helping another class member with 
their work while they were injured. 
Demi Parnell-For remaining focused, 
being positive and completing her work 
without fuss. 

Year Six
Callen Morris-Great math test results.
Lillian Hunter-Great math test results.
Callen Morris-Wonderful engagement 
in Yarning Circle Time with Mr Watton.
Charlie Wilson-Great work with long 
division and decimal remainders.

Happy birthday this week  to: ~ 

Benjamin Birrell, Ashlyn Clarke!

Congratulations Ruby McBain who 
was Baptised last week and also to 
Mathew Bennett and Ruby McBain 
who also participated in the 
Sacrament of Reconciliaiton last week.



Cupcakes For Kahysie
When = Wednesday 20th September
Time = Recess
Cost = $2 each
Hosted By = SRC Students

All money raised will go towards our 
sponsor child Kahysie.

SPORT NEWS
Cricket clinic-We look forward to welcoming Henry Cupitt - Cricket Manager - 
Northern Inland, who will be running a cricket clinic at our school on Thursday 

14TH September in preparation for 2023/24 cricket season.

Bathurst Diocesan Summer Sport Trials
Summer sport trials will be held during October in Dubbo in the following 

sports-
basketball/touch/tennis/cricket/softball

*Students must be entered this term if they are interested in trialling. As this is 
a representative pathway students must display a high standard of ability to 

attend. Please contact me at school if you are interested.
Megan Redden



Congratulations Nyah, Makayla, Max, Loki, Sophie, Ruby, 
Maggie, Callen and Mathew on your First Holy Communion.



Year 6 Charity Fundraiser

Students are invited to wear their hair crazy or coloured on 
Wednesday 30th August to raise money for Year 6’s chosen 
charity ~ Guide Dogs Australia.  Please bring a gold coin 
donation to join in!

Blokes Breakfast Invitation
Friday 1st September

From 8am

Blokes in our lives are invited to come 
and enjoy a hearty breakfast before the 
day begins to say thank you for all you 

do for us.
_________________________

RSVP for Blokes Breakfast by Tuesday 29th August for catering

Family Name: ___________________
Number Attending:  _______________



Book Week Continues . . .

Due to our school closure last Tuesday, our Book Character Parade will be held Tuesday 29th August 
from 9am.  The Lil’ Coffee Cart will be in attendance and parents/carers are invited to purchase a 
coffee and enjoy the parade.  The Book Fair will be in operation before and after school Monday and 
Tuesday this week as well for purchases.

P & F Father’s Day Stall

This Friday our P&F will have a wonderful selection of Father’s Day gifts available for our 
students to purchase for the special males in their lives.  Gifts will range in price from 50 cents 
to $10.  All proceeds will go to the P&F who are currently raising funds for and investigating the 
purchase of a refrigerated water refill station for all students to enjoy in the coming warmer 
months.




